
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences congratulated to Mrs. Amornwadee Klinchan on 
the opportunity of taking the position of Head of Office of the Dean 

Associate Professor Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaovapa, the Dean of Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences, gave a bouquet of flowers to welcome Mrs. Amornwadee Klinchan on the 
opportunity of taking the position of Head of Office of the Dean on October 5th, 2020. On this 
occasion, Assistant Professor Dr. Vilasinee Jintalikhitdee, Vice Dean for Academic Affairs, Dr. 
Paranee Srikaew, Vice Dean for Administration, and Dr. Weera Weerasophon, Vice Dean for Student 
Affairs welcomed the new Head of the Dean's Office at Office of the Dean of Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences. 

 

 


